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I want the city to acquire the beach property.  We need to make sure the our beach with it's 400 feet of shoreline are
open spaces for all to enjoy.  Buying the beach parcel,  shoreline and beach access, is in the public's best interest and
what Shoreline residents have consistently said they want.

Patricia L Schmidt
2330 NW 193rd pm
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